Smith, Diane and Stephen Q2 -Public Comment

From: <u>Diane Smith</u>
To: <u>City Clerk</u>

Subject: Pr City Parking Fees

Date: Tuesday, February 20, 2024 8:22:34 AM

Some people who received this message don't often get email from d.k.smith52@outlook.com. <u>Learn why this is</u>

important

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]

Dear City Council ~

The downtown City parking fees have caused nothing but angst and inconvenience for the citizens & tourists visiting downtown.

What may have been meant to be a deterrent for employees taking up parking places has turned into a "punishment for all of us".

Enough is enough. The program has not worked. We're respectfully requesting the parking fees be discontinued completely.

Sincerely,

Diane & Stephen Smith

Paso Robles, CA

Get Outlook for Android